
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Northern Nevada Cowboy Action Shooters Christmas Party 

December 19, 2021 Grinch Match was snowed out  
In checking Sunday morning, the Gulch at 9:30 was sunny 

and 22 degrees with several inches of crunchy white stuff 

on the ground. 

 

I hope you all have a very happy holiday season.  I’ll see you next 

year. 

 

 

   From Jackpot Jerry – 
 

We started off the month of December with a 

festive Christmas Party.  The three local clubs 

joined together to put on an exceptional party in 

Virginia City that was no cost to the club members plus one guest each.  As it 

turned out we had a parade and a beautiful fireworks display to help with the 

celebration.  We rented the dining room and the Saloon at the Silverland 

 

The Bullet Hole 
December 2021  

Next Match January16, 2022 - Shooters’ meeting at 9:30 a.m. 

 
 

 

 

 

 



Hotel.  Mistress Mel, Fallen Grace, Mosbee, and I set up the dining room in 

afternoon to get ready for the party.  The saloon worked out to be a really great 

hit also.  We started in the Saloon at 5PM and had it until 10PM that night.  

Carson City BBQ showed up right on time with some really tasty food so we 

started dinner and more drinks at 7PM.  Mistress Mel took on the duties of party 

photographer and we have her to thank for all of these memorable images of the 

evening. 

 

As it turned out, the only day we could get a venue and food was on my birthday 

so it was a double party for me.  Georgia Blue brought in some delicious 

Tiramisu for my birthday cake.  His and all of the other birthday wishes were 

much appreciated.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On a different note, the statistics for our YouTube channel came in.  So far in 2021 we have had 2,626 

views of our videos for a total of 1,664 minutes.  We have views from Australia to Denmark to Reno.  

Our Northern Nevada Cowboy Action shooters website and the Facebook page are doing equally well. 

 

We wish all of you a happy and healthy holiday season. 
  

  



 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

The gulch is just south of the Gold Hill train depot and west of the Gold Hill Hotel.   

 

If you have a problem finding the location, or if you would like more information 

about the information in this newsletter, call Jackpot Jerry.  My cell phone number 

is: 310-990-6482   


